
Admiss ions  Update  
	

• Though	our	campus	is	temporarily	closed,	our	Admissions	Office	is	still	
available	to	assist	you.	

• Southfield	School	will	continue	to	receive	and	respond	to	applications,	as	
they	are	submitted.	

• Spots	are	still	available	in	certain	grade	levels.	
• Contact	Lesley	Brice,	Admissions	Director,	at	318-213-6344	or	

Lbrice@southfield-school.org,	to	schedule	a	phone	call,	a	Zoom	meeting,	or	
a	virtual	tour.	

	

		 			 					 	
	


